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Dear applicant for a GA Travel Grant (TG),

The reviewing process of all incoming abstracts for the 2017 travel grants has been finalized.

Based on the evaluation of your abstract by three external referees, we are happy to inform you that you have
been awarded with a GA travel grant.

Please find attached the official letter.You will receive granted money during the annual GA meeting in Basel.

Please be aware that

(i) you have to register in time for the conference

(ii) you have to pay the registration fee

(iii) you have to submit your abstract at the conference site in time

(iv) the grant will be passed to those awardees only who attend the conference (please be present at the Opening
Ceremony).

If you are unable to attend the conference, please inform me as soon as possible. In addition, I would like to
remind you to pay the annual GA membership fees unless you have not done so.

Our sincere congratulations and kind regards,

Elke Heiss

on behalf of the travel grant committee of the Society for Medicinal Plants and Natural Product Research (GA)
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